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1. Regarding renewals of validation licenses: since the time frames in s. 22.32 (15)
(a) and (b) were identical, | found both pars. (b) and (c) to be unnecessary. I, therefore,
rewrote par. (a) and eliminated pars. (b) and (c). Also note the creation of s. 22.33 (3)
(©).

2. Regarding s. 951.09: 1 changed the language in s. 951.09 (3) mainly to give it
parallel construction but I did change “wild game” to “wild animal”. OK? Also I
received 2 versions of s. 951.09 (3) (d). One used the phrase “farm animal” and the other
used just “animal”. | used the latter. OK?

3. Regarding s. 22.36 (8): please review this provision in conjunction with the
definition of public zoo and aquarium. Note that under this provision a zoo, regardless
of whether it is public, must keep these records if it is not a member of the American
Zoo and Aquarium Association.

4. Please review the changes in s. 29.855 (4) of the statutes to ensure that they
comply with your intent.

5. Note that | moved language regarding penalties for violation of DNR orders
regarding humane care and housing from s. 22.39 (4) to s. 22.45 (3). Please review to
ensure that this complies with your intent.

6. | have left it as a preliminary draft because the way in which | reconciled the
interrelationship between ss. 22.38, 22.39, 22.41 and 22.42 and chs. 173 and 951 may
well not comply with your intent. Please review what | have drafted to make sure that
there are no conflicting provisions or gaps and to make sure that it complies with your
intent.

7. Note in reviewing s. 173.11 that | have made it inapplicable to wild animals and
have not drafted a provision in s. 22.42 that parallels the language found in s. 173.13

1) (©).

8. As drafted, a humane officer’s inspection authority as it relates to captive wild
animals is found in s. 173.09. A wardens inspection authority as it relates to captive
wild animals is different and is found in s. 22.37. OK?

9. I changed the cross—references in s. 22.45 (7) that deal with revocations. Please
review carefully.
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